Connecting You to



Mr. Tom Kane, Associate Director, Property Management, McNally Handy and Partners, 3 Lower Pembroke Street, Dublin 2. Our Ref: i-docs 638729

28th September 2010

Dear Mr. Kane

I refer to previous correspondence and to your letter dated 4th December 2009 concerning the installation of a wheelchair friendly lift in Rathfarnham Shopping Centre.

This matter was again raised at the Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting on the 14th September 2010 when the following motion was passed;-

"That this Committee agrees to write to the management of Rathfarnham Shopping Centre again, asking them to provide a lift which has been repeatedly requested by users of the centre over many years."

As you are aware there is a considerable number of elderly people and young married couples living in the Rathfarnham Area who shop in the Rathfarnham Shopping Centre. Unfortunately, a lot of the units such as the Doctors Surgery, School Supply Centre and Oratory are located on the $1^{\rm st}$ floor. I am sure you can appreciate the difficulty for elderly people and those with buggies etc. who have to climb the stairs to access these facilities in the absence of a lift. I would suggest that the installation of a lift would also enhance the number of people shopping in the centre.

In light of the above, the Committee respectfully request that you give favourable consideration to the installation of the required lift.

Yours sincerely,

TOM CURTIN

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER